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Brickfield Recruitment has posted an article on its website examining diversity in the fund
finance sector and how recruitment practices are a key part of attracting more female talent.
The article was produced from research Brickfield has been conducting into several key policy
aspects of hiring in fund finance teams at banks and law firms, and discusses how mentoring
by female leaders, recruitment initiatives and cultural change all have roles to play. Visit
Brickfield via LinkedIn to read the article, and also to download Brickfield’s Fund Finance
Bankers Compensation Report, originally published in 2019.
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